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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
After second semester, the weeks in Trimester 3 go by quickly as we 
finish up the school year.  In order to prepare students for high school 
expectations, we have told your sons and daughters that most 
assignments will not be accepted if they are late.  We understand that 
there may be special circumstances that will require flexibility. Those 
assignments that are accepted late may have a penalty. 
 
When assignments are not handed in, a zero will be put in Power 
School. 
 
All assignments, both daily and long term, should still be written in the 
agenda by your son or daughter.  If for some reason the agenda book is 
not filled in, please check our web pages for the daily assignments. 
 
We appreciate your support in a combined effort to help your sons and 
daughters make the end of the school year a successful and positive 
experience as well as the continuation of a smooth transition to high 
school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Red Teachers 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


